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We're grateful to Van Join other OLLI members for a trip to the Barnes Foundation's new
Ooms for contributing location in downtown Philadelphia for a tour of "one of the world's
his class gift and leading collections of French Impressionist and Post-Impressionist
making a donation to paintings." Your visit begins with a special 30-minute introduction to
OLLI. the collection and Dr. Barnes's unique approach to displaying art.

Then, enjoy time in the gallery with a complimentary audio guide for
each group member.

Fall semester 2013

will begin on

Wednesday 25

September. The OLLI office has recently come across an exciting trip to Cuba
sponsored by Road Scholars. We have spoken to folks who have taken
this trip and they said it was wonderful. Not only that but Road Scholar
will donate to our OLLI for each member that participates. At this point
we are trying to get a sense of how many of our members would like to
participate. They are looking at a week in February 2014. The cost is
moved June 1 to around $4,000. Can you please email the office if you are

Suite 512 in the interested...OLLI@american.edu.
Brandywine Bldg Thanks

(4000 Brandywine St.
NW). Our second
move happens

on August 16 to Suite
600 of the Brandywine
Bldg., where we will
remain for at least the
next couple of years.

The OLLI office

OLLI Players will meet on Thursdays,
beginning June 27th, at 1:00 pm to read plays aloud. This summer,
we'll be reading a Moliere, an Oscar Wilde, and some contemporary
one-act plays.

Each session lasts about two hours and is on a "come when you can
basis." Participants will be notified of the time and place of the
readings and asked to respond if they will attend (so we know when




everyone has arrived and can start). Participants can either print out
the readings at home or if desired pay for copies at commercial rates.

Please email Carol Light at clightdc@hotmail.com if you would like to
be on this summer's play reading invite list.
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